
Student Lounge and Computer Room 

UNDERGRADUTE MEDICAL EDUCATION 

Student Lounge – The student lounge is ready for you here at UTMC! 

The lounge includes a kitchen, sofas, lockers, and views of Life Star. The 

lounge and computer lab are exclusive to medical students and PA 

students coming from the UME department.  

•  If you plan to use a locker while on rotation, you will need to bring a 

lock.  

•  Friday is clean out the fridge/freezer day. Do not leave anything in there 

that you don’t want tossed. This includes containers, bowls, etc.  

•  Be sure to check the bulletin board for important information, upcoming 

events, etc.   

 

 

Student Computer Room – The computer room is also available for 

use. You are welcome to use the computer space when it has not been 

reserved for testing or other purposes. There will be a calendar posted 

with RSVP dates. There will also be a sign on the door that shows if the 

room is being used or not.  

•  Food and drink are not permitted. 

   

Rember: These spaces are only for medical students. Please do not share 

the codes with anyone who is not a student.  
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